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ADDENDUM #1 
RGA-2023-DPHS-01-MALPR 

Malpractice Premiums for New Hampshire Birthing Centers 
(Changes are in bold, underlined and italicized text below to enable vendors  

to quickly recognize changes in paragraphs and/or wording.) 
 

 
On February 22, 2023, the New Hampshire Department of Health and Human Services 
published a Request for Grant Applications, soliciting responses from qualified Applicants 
that are birthing centers to supplement payment of increases in malpractice premiums as 
a result of the COVID-19 pandemic.  
The Department is publishing this addendum to: 

1. Delete and replace Section 2, Applicant Information, Paragraph 2.6, Schedule 
of Events, with the following: 
 
2.6 Schedule of Events 

All times are according to Eastern Time. The Department reserves the right to modify 
these dates and times at its sole discretion. 

Item Action Date 

1.  Release RGA (NH DHHS website)  2/22/2023 

2.  RGA Questions Submission Deadline 
3/1/2023 
12:00PM 

3.  
Department’s Response to Questions 
Published 3/8/2023 

4.  Application Submission Deadline 
3/22/2023 
12:00PM 
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